
   
 

   
 

Mac’s Notes  

January 9, 2024 

 

Dear Scottie Families, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we begin our 2024_2025 budget development planning, our 

Building Leadership Team is requesting your input to inform priorities for fund designation. Please 

provide your input here by 3 pm on January 17.  

Annually at the end of February, we are provided our projected student enrollment-based staffing 

including specialist content teachers and budget by category with teaching and learning costs, supplies 

and staff salaries. Our Building Leadership Team (BLT) will meet to create a budget proposal (s) and 

share with the parent community.  

This year our parent community budget meeting we will be on Teams on Wednesday, March 6 from 1:30-

2:30 pm. The meeting will be recorded and shared in Mac’s Notes. Once the proposal is finalized, it will 

be shared with staff for a required 2/3 vote in favor to approve. The final step is for me to present the 

approved budget to the district for consideration by the end of March. 

Thank you for giving your time and attention to our budget development process. I am grateful for the 

work our BLT members have committed to and for centering our children at the heart of these 

conversations. I appreciate BLT parent representatives Tony Grob and Gillian Weiss, and staff 

representatives Amy Poffenbarger, Mayra Castanos, Susan Finnegan, Miwa Casper, MaryLynn Halpin, 

Natalie Pret, Jackie Martinez, Kelli Black, and Elizabeth Purvis. 

 

Sincerely, Zoe Facilla 

 

 

Scottie Café Menu 

 

• Please click here to view on our website. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WNEx1HRgMkiHg1Hqb23SJ6JHF4d0MvZNgDxjeAwGCLpUMlpWMUZIOTc4RFk5TFpXSzdEOFJNSllHNy4u
https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_OWExNTljODEtNzk0My00ZGM4LTlmMGUtYWRjMGNiZTU2ZTMw%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522d431d158-6074-4832-8783-51ea6f6dd227%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522871747a2-3274-4df6-803c-63780c0608ba%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=9a7e086d-6c66-4710-8755-fe1a404e2af0&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
https://mcdonaldes.seattleschools.org/resources/school-meals/


   
 

   
 

This Week 

• Friday, January 12th starting at 8:30 AM: Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day March. Please join us 

on our walking route or cheer us along as we support messages of peace and love in remembrance 

of Dr. King. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


